
STAY HOME
STAY HEALTHY

Are you considered high 
risk for COVID-19?

If so, you may be eligible to 
take part in a grant with the 
Marion County Public 
Health Department.

This grant is providing high-risk 
individuals with green cleaning supplies. 
The purpose of this is to provide 
individuals with safe and effective 
cleaning supplies to help keep their 
homes healthy and safe while they may 
be spending more time indoors to 
prevent the spread of COVID-19.

For questions, please 
contact Kristen Milbrath 
at 317-221-5901.


